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MS Fran Colley
1 Loombah ST
Bilgola Plateau NSW 2107

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I fully support the development proposal for the Newport Surf Club. It is stylish, elegant and
highly functional and maintains the core and aesthetics of the current building. It will be a very
attractive building for its beachside location. The surf club does so much for the local
community and for visitors and for the club to have a modern building which meets the needs
of the future is very important. I highly commend the excellent development proposal to
Council




